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Dear All,
It has been another few weeks with so much going on around the
school. We have been reflecting on how amazing our Student
Leaders are and the way in which participation has grown over the
years. It is an exciting time for this to develop further
as new platforms begin to be implemented.
If your child holds a leadership role- please
commend them and if they don’t please
encourage them to sign up!
With best wishes,
Lucie Wagner
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We are aware that there have been some changes in the 
staffing recently and potentially some unfamiliar faces. It is 
important to us that our community know who we are and feel 
comfortable in approaching us. With that in mind, each 
newsletter, we will introduce different aspects of the school 
staff teams to you- this edition is the Wellbeing Officers who 
form part of the pastoral support for students
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Teign School Dance Show
This was an incredible evening which 
was made even more fantastic by the 
fact that it was planned, 
choreographed and hosted by 
Student Leaders. Special mentions to 
Tegan and Maddy who showed 
amazing leadership skills throughout. It 
was such a joy to see how the 
younger students looked to the older 
ones for reassurance and guidance.
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This week has been British Science week where students have learned
more about Science and celebrate the diverse people and careers in
Science and engineering. There have been many opportunities for
students to get involved through Science week assemblies, tutorials,
lessons and activities to do at home. Huge well done to our Science
ambassadors who have lead assemblies this week
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Thank you for supporting our school community
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